
 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

Friday, 5th November 2022  

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Subject: Appreciation for Community Service - Planetarium outreach to Students of BCI 

I write to express my great appreciation and to commend Fareast Mercantile Company Limited, 

an Imperial Logistics, DP World Company for taking the initiative of selecting Beacon College 

International to participate in the Planetarium Outreach Project.  

 

Bringing a Planetarium to our doorstep was a tremendous feat and I want to acknowledge the 

dedication, perseverance and professionalism of Mr. Saurabh Sharma and his efficient and 

friendly team who conducted their job with ultimate proficiency. No words can describe the 

learning experience and joy of our students while in the Dome observing the fantastic images of 

the Solar System. I am very sure they will remember the event for many years to come and use 

the knowledge gleaned in their academic endeavours. 

 

I hope your esteemed company will continue in their mission to sponsor projects such as these 

which aid in enhancing knowledge and education of children in Ghana.  

 

I look forward to receiving your team anytime in the future. 

 

Thank you and God Bless. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs. Nasrin Siddiqi 

Principal. 


